
NOTICE 
 

 
 

THE SPECIAL BOARD MEETING SCHEDULED  

JULY 15, 2015 

 OF THE SITES JPA 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS HAS BEEN RESCHEDULED. 

 

THE SITES JPA BOARD OF DIRECTORS WILL INSTEAD 

HOLD ITS SPECIAL SCHEDULED MEETING ON  

WEDNESDAY, JULY 22, 2015 AT 1:30 P.M. 

AT 

WESTSIDE WATER DISTRICT 

5005 HIGHWAY 20 

WILLIAMS, CALIFORNIA 95987 

 


